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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to renal dialysis wards. 
 
You asked: 
1.) How old is the central water treatment equipment used for the renal 
dialysis wards? 
2.) Are there any future plans to replace the central water treatment plant for 
the renal dialysis wards? 
3.) Who is the manufacturer of the current central water treatment plant used 
for renal the renal dialysis wards?  
4.) Who currently maintains the central water treatment plant used for renal 
the renal dialysis wards? 
5.) Do you use single patient RO units for dialysis either within the hospital or 
for home patient use? 
6.) Are there any future plans to purchase single patient RO units either for 
hospital use or home dialysis use? 
7.) Please can you provide the contact details of the person within the Trust 
that is responsible for the operation and maintenance of the central dialysis 
water plant? 
8.) Please can you provide the contact details of the person within the Trust 
that is responsible for the procurement of single patient dialysis units? 
 
Trust response: 
This service is run by East Kent Hospitals University NHS Foundation Trust. 
Please contact them directly.  
https://www.ekhuft.nhs.uk/patients-and-visitors/about-us/freedom-of-
information/  
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